
From: JAMES W MCFADDEN
To: Planning Commission
Cc: Council
Subject: city parks zone changes
Date: Sunday, January 28, 2024 6:56:00 PM

I am opposed to the proposed new parks zone changes allowing buildings construction on city
parks  land.
The integrity of island park land will be really important what with the expected degradation,
traffic and new inhabitants coming due to the recent Olympia/Seattle residential zoning on
the island.We must conserve our park integrity.
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